
 

New Life Evangelistic Center, Inc.  

                            Here’s Help Radio Network 

 

 

August 18, 2014 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As secretary of the New Life Evangelistic Center Board of Directors, licensee of KBPB-

FM 91.9, Harrison, AR, I write this letter to confirm that KBPB has no outstanding 

applications, and therefore no announcements are needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charles W Hale 

Secretary, Board of Directors 

New Life Evangelistic Center, Inc.  

Here’s Help Radio Network 

 


